
Dates to Remember 
12/02 ~ Site Council mtg 3:15 
12/03 ~ 8th grade dance meeting 
12/08 ~ PTO meeting 7:30am 
12/11 ~ Evening dance 6~8 
12/21 ~ 01/01 No School  
01/04 ~ Return to school 
  Girl’s b-ball & wrestling starts 
01/12 ~ PTO meeting 7:30am 
01/14 ~  Dance after school 3~5 
01/18 ~ No School 
01/20 ~ Progress Report 
01/22 ~ Dance 6~8 
01/27 ~ Conference Day No School 
01/29 ~ Late start 
02/03 ~ Science Fair Judging 
02/05 ~ Science Fair Open House 
02/15 ~ No School 
02/26 ~ Late Start 
             Dance 6~8 
 

Conferences 
Our next conference day will be 
January 27, 2010 from 12pm to 8pm.  A 
flyer will come home with your student 
the first week of January to schedule 
a conference time.  If you have any 
questions please contact Sheri @ 862-
2171.   
  

Immunization Update 
All 7th & 8th grade students must have 
the Tdap vaccine if their last tetanus 
shot was given more that 5 years ago. 
Exclusion date is scheduled for 
February. 
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Student of the Month 
Congratulations to the following 
students.  These are the Student of 
the Month winners for October: 

8th ~ Tim Peckham ~ 
          Lacey Maynard 
7th ~  Duke York ~  
          Kristin McGuinness         
6th ~   Forrest Angwin ~ 
          Emily Kirkman 
 

After School Help 
This year we have after school help on 
Thursdays.  Every week we have either 
Mr. Draper or Mrs. Anderson for math 
and Mrs. Gable or Mr. Constable for 
English they will be alternating every 
week.  Please make sure that your child 
has a permission slip to stay after school 
if they plan to stay. 
 

Project Night 
Project night has started and is on 
Monday nights.  Project night will 
offers different activities every week 
for students to participate in.   
Students will need a note from a 
parent to stay after school.  They will 
need to be picked up no later than 
5:00pm or they will have to take the 
activity bus home. 
 
 
 
 
 

Weather 
As the weather turns colder, the 
roads may be icy.  Be sure to listen to 
the radio, watch the news or check 
the district web page for weather 
information or delays. 
 

PTO News !!! 
We are collecting Campbell’s soup 
labels & Box Tops in the office. If you 
have an Albertsons card, please go to 
www.albertsons.com  and link our 
schools #(49001017552) to your card. 
Don’t forget eScrip. By registering 
your Safeway Club Card with eScrip, 
you can make a donation every time 
you shop! Register at www.escrip.com 
or call                  1-800-400-7878.   
Remember, we encourage you to 
attend our meeting.  Please join us on 
December 8 @ 7:30am in the computer 
lab. If you would like to help call Gwen 
Hanks @ 659-8317 or Leah Bernard @ 
955-9335.  
 

8th Grade Dance 
If your child is in the 8th grade, there 
will be an 8th grade dance meeting for 
parents, Thursday, December 3 @ 6pm 
in the library.  We will talk about a 
theme, decorations and set up 
committees for the dance.   
 
 
 
 
 

Students Quotes  
6th grade students were provided the 
opportunity to apply for an advanced 
social studies and language arts class 
for Trimesters 2 & 3.    Here are some 
quotes taken from the different 
applicants.  
I will work my hardest and hopefully 
inspire other students to try to 
exceed at their goals and schoolwork.  
K.S. 
 
I like to sing (if necessary).  I love using 
accents (if needed).  C.Y. 
 
I love history and I love learning about 
different cultures.  T.P. 
 
It will be a good opportunity for me 
because it will be challenging.  E.K. 
 

Gift Baskets 
The holidays are upon us and we are 
going to help some of our LSMS 
families this year.  If you are in need, 
or if you are interested in helping 
and/or donating, please contact me 
ASAP to make arrangements.  Thank 
you.  Nancy Abruzzini, Family 
Advocate 862-2171. 
 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Shane Crofoot.  
He is the 7th grade Southern Oregon 
champion in Cross Country. Good Job 
Shane!       


